
                           Links for Sustainable Building After a Disaster 

Although there are no officially adopted codes for sustainable building requirements, the Pikes Peak Regional 

Building Department (RBD) recognizes the potential benefit to individual homeowners who wish to incorporate 

such practices into the construction of their homes. Below is a list of links that may help those desiring to do so  

Operation Fresh Start:                                         

http://www.freshstart.ncat.org/rebuild.htm#redevelopment  

U.S. Department of Energy on Energy Efficiency & Renewable Energy:         

http://www.eere.energy.gov/ 

US Green Building Council on Colorado LEED Homes: 

http://www.usgbccolorado.org/green-buildings/ResidentialGreen.html 

Colorado Renewable Energy Society:                                                                                                      

http://www.cres-energy.org/techbasics/greenbuildings_div1.html 

 

Colorado Springs Utilities Program Rebates: 

WaterSense:                                                              

http://www.epa.gov/watersense/new_homes/homes_final.html  

EnergyStar New Homes Program:                      

http://www.csu.org/business/rebates/Pages/builderincentive.aspx 
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